
Legal Notice 
 

RFP #2324-19 TSD Food Service Management Services 
 

 

Attention:  Food Service Management Companies 

The Troy School District is requesting proposals for school food service 

management services. The Food Service Management Company will provide 
management services according to United States Department of Agriculture 

regulations and guidelines, as well as State of Michigan Department of 

Education policies and guidelines. 

 

A copy of the RFP will be available on the Troy School District website at 

https://www.troy.k12.mi.us/departments/purchasing/invitations-bids by 

March 19, 2024.  The pre-bid meeting will be held on March 21, 2024.  All 
proposals must be submitted electronically no later than 2:00 pm on April 

15, 2024.  Hard copy proposals must also be submitted to: 

 

Jennifer Vente, Purchasing Coordinator 

Troy School District 

1140 Rankin Drive 

Troy, Michigan 48083 

 

The Troy School District’s Board of Education reserves the right to accept or 
reject any and/or all proposals or to accept the proposal that it finds, in its 

sole discretion, to be in the best interest of the school district. 

https://www.troy.k12.mi.us/departments/purchasing/invitations-bids

